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Robert M. Pringle                     September 16, 2020
216 Wolfe St
Alexandria Va 22314
703 519 8252

Dear Ms. Niebauer:

I am calling to register my opposition to Docket No. 6 regarding addition of a small wing
(I believe the correct term is "pergola")  on the house at 405 South Asaph St.

It seems to me it is too large for the space it is intended for and certainly not in tune with  the
age and architecture of the main house, and permission should not be granted.

Thank you for your consideration,                (Signed)  Robert M. Pringle
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